THE FOLLOWING MESSAGES RECENTLY RECEIVED ARE SELF-EXPLANATORY

Letter

January 12, 1951.

Mr. D. C. Porter,
Mill Manager,
LongLac Pulp and Paper Company, Ltd.,
Terrace Bay, Ontario.

Dear Don:

The world today is anxious because it is not known what tomorrow will bring.

The best way we can prepare for whatever comes tomorrow is by keeping healthy and maintaining a friendly spirit through clean, practical and safe living.

The accomplishments of the people of Terrace Bay are inspiring. The signs of neighborliness at community gatherings, the respect for co-workers through accident prevention programs and the endeavors to make a better community, indicate vigor, pride and honesty.

In our two countries we are privileged with freedom of safe living. May we never lose that choice of freedom in our homes, communities and industries.

It is my sincere hope that everyone in Terrace Bay enjoys the 100 safe days party on January 17th. It is also my sincere hope the joint efforts for safety are continued because it brings so much comfort and happiness to all families and homes concerned.

Sincerely yours,

(Signed) Henry G. Boon,

Vice-President in Charge of Operations,

Kimberly-Clark Corporation.

Teletype

January 17, 1951.

D. C. Porter, Terrace Bay, Ontario.

Very sorry that I am unable to be at your plant today to help celebrate your 100 safe day accomplishment. I think your record is one of the finest comebacks that I have seen. Please extend to your entire mill my heartiest congratulations on what has been done, emphasizing the fact there still remains plenty to do to hold and even improve.

H. G. Boon.